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4 January 2022 
 
TO: GMVEMSC Member Agencies 
 
FROM: Jeremy Lane, Legislative and Advocacy Chairman 
 
REF: Senate Bill 21, Stroke Legislation 
 
All GMVEMSC Member Agencies, 

If you are not aware, Senate Bill 21 was passed and placed into law back in September of 2021. In 
accordance with the law, the ODPS Division of EMS and EMFTS Board have produced their 
document stating what the guidelines should be for the protocols in reference to Stroke care. Now 
that this document is published we have until March the 20th 2022 to submit this supporting 
documentation to the required agencies at the State of Ohio.  

As Greater Miami Valley EMS Council and on behalf of RPAB region 3, we will be submitting this 
documentation on behalf of all member agencies. I have verified with ODPS that this is an 
acceptable way to submit this documentation given the fact that we operate under a regional 
protocol.  

We will submit this including the direct references to our protocol that match up with each section 
of the newly produced document from the EMFTS Board.  

This will be submitted to the appropriate agencies, ODPS and ODH, prior to the March 20th 
submission date.  

If you have any questions about this process or the documentation referenced, please contact me 
at your earliest convenience to discuss it further.  

 

Sincerely and Respectfully, 

Jeremy Lane 
Jeremy Lane  

Legislative and Advocacy Chairman 

GMVEMSC 

 
 
 

 


